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 Bernadette 

Andruk and 

Massimo Perrone

COMMNT2016/4582/P 06/11/2016  17:20:22 We are residents at 13C Northington Street and two of the freeholders of 13 Northington Street, a grade 

II listed building.

 

25 John's Mews (also grade II listed) and 13 Northington Street are two halves of the same building 

and therefore the southern wall of our property runs all the way to John's Mews, adjacent to the 

proposed development.

We are very concerned that the proposed extensive demolition and building works will cause structural 

damage to our southern wall and maybe to the whole building. As things stand at the moment, the mere 

passing of lorries on Northington Street make the whole of our building shake so we can only imagine 

what kind of impact such a demolition and subsequent rebuild would have on our property.

Furthermore, the proposal seems to entail a lot of noise, pollution and extra traffic in this 

neighbourhood and will greatly inconvenvience  the residents of the surrounding streets, without any 

apparent benefit whatsoever to the community.

13C Northington 
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